R GIHR GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
IeT HAATTT MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS

ad &15) (RAILWAY BOARD)

WA

No. 2017/0&M/3/8 New Delhi, Dated: 05.12.2017

General Managers

All India Railways/PUs etc.
DG/RDSO, DG/NAIR
CMDs/MDs-PSUs

Sub:- New Year Greeting Card through e-Mail,

It has been decided that printing and issuing of hard copy of New Year
Greeting Card may be stopped forthwith. Greeting Card for New Year may now be
sent through email only.

2. The instructions may be brought to the notice of all concerned down the line
for information and strict compliance. '

Under Secretary/O&M
Railway Board

Copy for information to:-

i) CRB, FC, ME, MRS, MS, MT & MTR
ii)  Secretary/Railway Board

i) ANDGs |

iv) Al AMS/i)EDS




